
July 2016 

Dear Students and Parents, 

Welcome to Kindergarten! I am so excited to be on this wonderful journey with 
you. Thank you so much for entrusting WVCS with your child’s learning 
experiences. I know they will love kindergarten. I hope you are enjoying a 
wonderful summer vacation and making great memories.  

I have been enjoying my break visiting family in Florida where I was born and 
raised. I was just able to attend my nieces first birthday party. I have also 
traveled to the Oregon coast . It was beautiful there! I even made the adventurous 
trip and drove through a redwood tree! Before I see you in August I will be 
traveling to Seattle to spend some time with friends. 

I am so excited to begin the new school year with you and your child. I am looking 
forward to seeing you on August 15th for the All School Orientation.  

Sincerely, 
Kristi Kammeraad 
kkammeraad@westvalleychristianschool.com 

Addition Supplies for Kindergarten- 
Most of your child’s school supplies will be provided by the office and delivered 
into our classroom. Please bring in these additional classroom supplies in a bag with 
your child’s name on them to the All School Orientation August 15th. 



1. 2” white clear slip front binder 
2. 1” white clear slip front binder 
3. 2 boxes of tissues 
4. 1 package of paper plates, bowls, spoons and forks 
5. 1 box of 3 oz. Dixie Cups 
6. 4 rolls of paper towels 
7. 2 large containers of disinfectant wipes 
8. 1 package of baby wipes 
9. Individual 4X6 photo of your child 
10. 4x6 current family photo 
11. Rest Time Items- 1 rollee  pollee blanket (can be purchased at 
rolleepollee.com or amazon.com) 
12. Change of clothes in a Ziplock bag labeled with their name.(WVCS logo polo,     
      shorts/pants, underwear, and socks.) 

NOTE: 

*Students will need to bring an am and pm snack to school each day (K does not 
purchase snacks from the cafeteria.) 

http://rolleepollee.com
http://amazon.com

